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14th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
Re: Individual Photographs - Friday 1st October 2021 
 
We have arranged for the school photographers, Braiswick Photography to visit 
Grange on Friday 1st October 2021 to take individual photos. This is a day we want 
our children to look extra smart as it is a day of pride in our school! 
 

All children will have individual photographs taken.  Please ensure your 
child is wearing full school uniform including their school jumper 
or cardigan (even if they have PE that day).  If your child has PE on this day, 

please remind them to bring in their PE kit to change into.  
 
You will receive a proof of your child’s photograph approximately one week later with 
an invitation to place an order, but with no obligation to buy any photographs. 
 
We are also able to offer families the opportunity to have a group photograph of all 
their children together. If you would like a group photograph of your children 
including pre-school children, please arrive at school promptly at 8.00am on Friday 
1st  October using the Furness Road entrance. These photographs will be taken 
in the KS2 Hall on a first come first served basis. The group photo session will end 
at 8.30am.  Please note that group photographs will only be taken at this time and 
cannot be scheduled at any other time during the day. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Mr Kerbel 
Head Teacher 
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